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30 October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you will be aware, many Year 7 students will be changing teaching groups from Monday 1 November 
following a period of testing last half term. This is to ensure that students are as supported as possible in 
their lessons. 

Unfortunately, it has been brought to my attention that the timetables showing on MCAS and through 
Outlook are not currently showing the rooms for Monday's lessons, meaning that students do not know 
where to go for Period 1 lessons. My apologies for this. 

If your child has the following groups/lessons showing on their timetable on MCAS, please ask them to go 
to the corresponding room: 

7ComLMwith Ms Johnson to room F14 
7EngLI with Mrs Goldspink to room E3 
7GeoLG with Miss Adams to room F6 
7MatRC with Mr Robinson to room G12 
7MatRI with Mrs Greer to room G2 
7RS-LC with Miss Birkin to room F8 
7SciRM with Mr Cartwright to room S5 
7MatRG with Mrs Grigg to room G5 

I hope you have all enjoyed a safe and relaxing half term break and we look forward to seeing your children 
again from Monday. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr G Yassin 
Deputy Headteacher 
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